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Our ministry has been through some challenges in the past 2 months in which we rejoice 
in His strength and wisdom that is revealed to us, as we move forward humbly in prayer 
day by day trusting in His ways. Strength, because our power lays in His righteousness 
through surrendering His own Holy Spirit that is the great guider in our lives and 
wisdom, because we depend on His words and thinking, not our own, waiting for Him to 
provide and reveal His plan. 
 
Acts 20:24 “But I do not consider my life of any account as dear to myself, so that I may 
finish my course and the ministry which I received from the Lord Jesus, to testify 
solemnly of the gospel of the grace of God” 
 
The men’s bible study in the New Christian colony has grown and we now have some 
children joining in at our nightly classes. 

 
 
Zulifqar played the movie “Christian Ambassador” in Urdu language one night. 

 
 



 

 

 
 
Rufin and Aqeel are 1st and 2nd in their class again this semester. 
 
The cable ministry continues to play the messages in Faisalabad. 
 
 
The village ministry continues on Sunday afternoon. 

 
Moses Onwubiko’s book “Comfort in Suffering” was passed out this month.  
 
We have printed 2000 copies of “My Heart” books for distribution and 4 out of 6 lessons 
being translated in the Urdu language are completed.  
 
The Basics Book is successfully being translated with accuracy and we are truly grateful. 
Faisal’s face lit up with joy as he began to proof read the first unit. Only a few minor 
errors and most importantly it’s doctrinally sound. 
 
Please consider this need. Our ministry has been given a notice to vacate the building we 
are now renting for the church. The owner wants to sell it, but is asking much money for 
the property. Also, after Faisal’s grandfather’s death in February, our family was given a 
notice to move out of the home Faisal grew up in and has been in his family for years. 
We have been praying along side some of you who know about this for God to deliver us 
through and give us an answer. God has answered our prayers. A building in the New 
Christians colony with everything we could possibly imagine and in great condition has 
come up for sale. Here are some pictures:  



 

 

 
Property from man is white to and including blue door 
 

 
Inside property has 5 rooms and 2 bathrooms 



 

 

 
A hall big enough for 150 chairs not shown and a roof that is good quality with more room for growth. 
 
The price is outstanding, as the owner is in need to pay off some debt. 
He is asking 13 lahk, or $15,500. We made an agreement to pay $600 a month until the 
dept is paid in full also giving what the owner needs now of $6,000. If God is calling you 
to give for this need, blessed are we to have sweet fellowship with you and share in the 
rewards now and in heaven. We currently have a tentative promise for $3,000 and a 
monthly donation of $400. 
 
Keep the people of Pakistan in your hearts and pray for them and this ministry. 
Our focus is teaching people the Word of God and showing them His love in all trial and 
suffering.  
To Jesus be the glory! Amen 
Faisal & Carrie with all the Saints in Pakistan 
www.gbcpakistan.org 
 

http://www.gbcpakistan.org/�

